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4 June 2022 

 

Dear MAA Members,  

 

Another year has passed by and the 19th Vis East and 29th Vis Vienna 

Moots, in what we hope will be the last of the purely virtual oral 
arguments, are over. We know that the Moots have provided you with 
various professional and personal contacts and have also created long-
lasting memories. 

 

Although the Vis Moot season is now over, the Moot Alumni 
Association (“MAA”) strives to keep everyone in touch, to bring unique 
opportunities to your attention and keep the spirit of the Moot alive! As 

we have repeatedly said, everyone who has participated in the Vis 
Moots, whether as a student, coach, or arbitrator, are now part of the 
Vis Moot family. What we hope, however, is that you formalize this 
relationship, join the MAA, and take an active part in our activities and 

community. 

 

We therefore would like to take this opportunity to update you about 
the MAA’s recent developments.  

 

2022 MAA Annual General Meeting 

 

Following the MAA's 2022 Annual General Meeting, which was held on 

1 May 2022, a new MAA Board was voted into office, effective the same 
day, for the 2022/2023 MAA Term.   

 

The MAA Executive Board for the 2022-2023 MAA Term is as follows: 

 

• Mrs. Sherlin Tung – (outgoing) President  

• Ms. Isabela Deveza – (incoming) President 

• Mrs. Alicja Zielinska-Eisen – Vice President 

• Dr. Navin G. Ahuja – Vice President  

• Ms. Cristen Bauer – Secretary  

• Ms. İpek İnce – Secretary  

 

The idea of having two presidents for this term is to ensure proper 
transition and handover as it will be Sherlin Tung's last year on the 

Executive Board. 
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Call for Applications for the 2022/2023 MAA Core Team 

 

With this letter, the MAA Executive Board is also putting out its Call for Applications for the 
2022/2023 MAA Core Team. 

 

Over the past few years, the MAA Core Team has more than tripled its projects and the 

Core Team has significantly expanded. In order to maintain the MAA's amazing projects and 
continue further initiatives to allow the MAA Membership to take full advantage of our 5,000+ 
member network and unique opportunities in arbitration and trade-law worldwide, the MAA 
Executive Board needs a dedicated Core Team to support them through this year's MAA 

Term. 

 

We invite all MAA Members who are interested in maintaining an active role within the MAA 
and who wish to promote the MAA initiatives worldwide to submit an application to join the 

MAA Core Team. Applications should include a cover letter setting out why you wish to be 
a part of the MAA Core Team and what team and positions you are interested in applying 
for as well as a recent CV. Please submit your application to the attention of the Executive 
Board via email at board@maa.net no later than EOD Friday, 17 June 2022 (your local 

time).  

 

We enclose a detailed chart setting out the 2022-2023 MAA Core Teams including a brief 
description of each team and the available positions within each team. 

 

Finally, if you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to us via email at board@maa.net.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Your 2022/2023 MAA Executive Board 

 

      

Sherlin Tung Isabela 
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Zielinska-

Eisen 

Navin G. 
Ahuja 

Cristen 
Bauer  

İpek İnce 
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Encl. 2022-2023 MAA Core Team, brief descriptions, and available positions  
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